Board of Supervisors

County of San Mateo

Memo

To: Members, Board of Supervisors
From: President Rich Gordon and Supervisor Adrienne Tissier
Date: September 8, 2005

Re: SamTrans Transit Expert Appointment

RECOMMENDATION:

That the Board of Supervisors appoint Thomas Daly to the Coastside Design Review
Committee to represent the community of Miramar. The appointment would be effective
immediately and would be to fill a vacant position for which the term of appointment ends on
March 31, 2007

BACKGROUND:

Mr. Daly is a resident of the unincorporated community of Miramar on the coast. He is
employed as a Plumber/Foreman for a construction company in San Francisco. After
interviewing him, we concluded that he would be a good candidate for the vacancy that exists
on the Coastside Design Review Committee. Terms on the Design Review Committee are
for three years. The position for a Miramar resident has been vacant and the term for this
vacant position expires on March 31, 2007.




